
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that on June 6, 2017, at 10:30 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 
First Floor, Eric Rood Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the 
Board of Directors of Nevada County Sanitation District No. 1 will hold a public hearing to 
consider oral and written comments concerning Fiscal Year 2017/18 budgets totaling 
approximately $11,486,145: 
 

 The Nevada County Sanitation District No. 1 Labor, Shared Operation, Maintenance, 
Capital Acquisition and Improvement Budget; and 

 
 Operation, Maintenance, Capital Acquisition and Improvement Budgets, Sewer Service, 

and Standby Charges for Lake Wildwood, Zone 1; Lake of the Pines, Zone 2; North San 
Juan, Zone 4; Gold Creek, Zone 5; Penn Valley, Zone 6; Mountain Lakes Estates, Zone 
7; Cascade Shores, Zone 8; Eden Ranch, Zone 9; Higgins Village, Zone 11; Valley Oak 
Court, Zone 12; and  

 
 North San Juan Sewer Assessment Budget.  

 
The Board will consider adopting the Fiscal Year 2017/18 Nevada County Sanitation District 
No. 1 Labor, Shared Operation, Maintenance, Capital Acquisition and Improvement Budget; 
Operation, Maintenance, Capital Acquisition and Improvement Budgets for Zones 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 
8, 9, 11, and 12; North San Juan Sewer Assessment Budget. There are no rate increases proposed 
in this budget. 
 
Additional information may be obtained at the Department of Sanitation, First Floor, Eric Rood 
Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, or by calling (530) 265-
1411. 
 
Any person wishing to offer testimony on any matter to come before the Board of Directors 
should appear at the public hearing or may submit written comments (an original and 8 copies) to 
the Clerk of the Board in advance of the meeting. 
 
NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
 
BY:   
 Julie Patterson-Hunter, Clerk of the Board 
 
PUBLISH: May 27 & June 3, 2017 
 The Union 
 


